CHIEFS BOARD REPORT MARCH 2019
   INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

April 24, 2019

1) First round for EMTS grant hearing for new medic went very well.

2) West Metro has a 2001 Peirce Type 3 engine coming up for sale, this truck   would make an excellent replacement for the 1975 Peirce Engine 349. 

3) All utilities have been moved to new pole and old power pole has been removed
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Calls for April
4-Medicals, 4-Mva’s, 2-Smoke Checks, 1-Park Rescue, 1-False Alarm, 
6-Cancel En route
Total for April-18
Total for Year-83

Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson
Chief
